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Year 12 BTEC Examination Results 

Thursday 14 August 2025 
 

You may collect your results from the Theatre 
between 10.00am – 10.30am 

 
 

Results will also be available on your student portal from 11.00am 

 
 
Please do not arrive any earlier as we will be dealing with Year 13 
results during the morning. 
 
Please do not telephone for your results as we are unable to 
disclose these by telephone. If you are unable to collect your 
results in person and would like them posted, please leave an A4 
stamped addressed envelope (large letter stamp required) at the 
Academy Gatehouse by Monday 11 August 2025. Results will also 
be available on Student Portal from 11.00am. 
 
 
 
 

Mr Hull / Mrs Gill / Ms Hamill 
 

 
 
NB: GCSE Re-sit results will not be available until 9.00am on 
Thursday 21 August 2025. 


